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My name  is Sharon Dean.  I live in East Machias, and I am urging you to vote in SUPPORT  of LD 1971.  
  
We all want safety, and we all want to trust our law enforcement officers.  It has been statistically 
proven that there are lower crime rates when people trust the law enforcement officers in their 
neighborhoods  
 
 This legislation provides clear boundaries that prevent local and state resources from being 
entangled in federal operations.  It helps ensure that Maine’s agencies serve all residents.  
 
 I have family members who worked in law enforcement before their retirement.  They are good 
people, doing dangerous work.  Immigration laws are complex.  Maine Law enforcement officers and 
agencies should not be put in the position of trying to carry out Federal orders that might be illegal. 
Unfortunately, there have been many recent examples of the federal government taking people into 
custody without cause and without due process.   
 
Therefore, I urge you to vote in SUPPORT of this bill to protect the rights of all people, including law 
abiding citizens and our law enforcement personnel.  
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We all want safety, and we all want to trust our law enforcement officers.  It has been 
statistically proven that there are lower crime rates when people trust the law 
enforcement officers in their neighborhoods 
 This legislation provides clear boundaries that prevent local and state resources from 
being entangled in federal operations.  It helps ensure that Maine’s agencies serve all 
residents. 
 I have family members who worked in law enforcement before their retirement.  
They are good people, doing dangerous work.  Immigration laws are complex.  Maine
Law enforcement officers and agencies should not be put in the position of trying to 
carry out Federal orders that might be illegal. Unfortunately, there have been many 
recent examples of the federal government taking people into custody without cause 
and without due process.  
Therefore, I urge you to vote in SUPPORT of this bill to protect the rights of all 
people, including law abiding citizens and our law enforcement personnel. 


